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Welcome to the St.
Lawrence Primary
School Family
We are glad that you have chosen the St.

Lawrence Primary School to be your

partners in education for the academic year

2020- 2021.  

We look forward to another exciting year

where we work together to ensure that your

children fully benefit from rich, wholesome

learning experiences.

What's New

October 9, 2020



I strongly believe in parent involvement

and will be seeking to re-establish the

PTA as soon as possible.

The theme for the year is, "Creativity

Unmasked: Discovering Our World".  It

encourages us to dig deep and find that

inner strength to rise above the various

challenges posed by the COVID-19

pandemic, thus discovering innovative

ways to move forward.  

We have precious promises in Psalm 139

which remind us that wherever we go or

whatever we face, God’s love surrounds

us. Our children have been encouraged

to say “I can.”

Join us as we learn and apply this theme

song Yes You Can, over the year.

Message from the
Principal
BY  PATRIC IA  SPRINGER

I am pleased to welcome

you to the first edition of the St Lawrence

newsletter for the academic year 

2020 to 2021. I am Patricia Springer, your

new principal. As I celebrate 42 years in

teaching, my goal is to build on, and

continue the rich legacy of achievement

for all children and by extension all

families of St Lawrence Primary School.

 "...WHATEVER WE
FACE, GOD'S LOVE
SURROUNDS US." 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yRr-4c5dTTM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yRr-4c5dTTM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yRr-4c5dTTM


Ms. Suzanne Browne - Senior Teacher (Ag.) - (Class 4-1)

Mrs. Lynette Greaves - Early Childhood Coordinator (Ag.) - (Infants B-1)

Ms. Janelle Phillip - Information Technology Coordinator

Ms. Julia Agard - Language Arts Coordinator - (Class 2-1)

Ms. Lasonta Howell -  Science Coordinator - (Class 3-1)

Mrs. Shanda Callender (Nursery)

Mrs. Nicole Sobers-Tull (Reception 1)

Ms. Melanie Brewster (Reception 2)

Ms. Lisonia Peters (Infants A-1)

Ms. Kamika Stoute (Infants A-2)

Ms. Shanee Burnett (Infants B-2)

Mrs. Sharon Jones (Class 1-1)

Mr. Brian Alleyne (Class 1-2)

Ms. Mary Chase (Class 2-2)

Ms. Cherry Phillips / Mrs. Anna Hoyte (Class 3-2)

Ms. Danisha Herbert-Dyall (Class 4-2)

Mr. Fatiwu Agbadamashie (Physical Education)

Mr. Brian Carter (Physical Education)

Ms. Sara Hunte

Ms. Fiona Greaves - Clerk Typist

Ms. Harriette Simmons - Janitor

Ms. Kimberly Blunte - Janitor

Ms. Wendy Fevrier - Lunch Server

Mrs. Marcia Jones-Small - Lunch Server

Ms. Joyce Harper - Parent Volunteer

Ms. Donna Walcott - Traffic Warden

MANAGEMENT TEAM

TEACHING STAFF

STUDENT TEACHER

ANCILLIARY STAFF

Meet the Staff



Donations
We received donations of tablets from: 

Daniel, Lashley and Trotman Families

Board & Members of the Bajans and Friends for Health and Education

Kiwanis Club of Barbados Central

Auntie Shirley and Friends

Updates and Reminders
Online Get to Know You Session – Wednesday, October 14, 2020.  Your child's /ward's  

class teacher will send the link for the meeting.

Check your child's email address regularly for information, updates and reminders.

Remember to fill out and return the Student Information Sheet. 

Water Wednesday and Fruit Fridays are back. Fruits will be on sale on Fridays.

Pink Socks and ribbons can be worn on the Fridays in the month of October in

recognition of Breast Cancer Awareness.

Full Assembly - Mondays; House Prayers - Thursdays (beginning from Week 4).  Class

2s will assemble at the school first and will walk over to the Church after prayers.

World Food Day - October 16,.

Teachers' Professional Day - October 23rd.

Health Walk and Expo - December 1.


